
 

 

Hosted by the Board of Trustees, this year’s Road Trip! will be held on 
Saturday, October 26, 2024, in Columbia, South Carolina, USA.  

  

Cruise with the Board, Executive Committee, World Service Office 
Staff, and fellow members on the road to recovery and unity through 
service during this day of engaging presentations, lively table topics, 
and a delicious lunch. Registration Opens in September. 

 

For hotel information and more click on the below link 

http://al-anon.org/events/2024-road-trip-you-and-your-board-
connect/ 

 

More will be Revealed!!! 
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